Village of Millington Public Hearing – CDBG Grant Application Monday, November 9, 2009

Roll Call:

<u>Present:</u> Bassett, Bonadurer, Cobb, Dean, Fackler, Jerore, Reinert

Absent: None

Attending: Daenzer, Gross, Kochenderfer Others: Barb Maxfield, Jeff Bassett

Mr. Reinert opened the public hearing at 5:45. p.m.

Mr. Shellenbarger introduced the proposed project. He discussed the grant. This project will help to eliminate overflow, will repair mains, and repair sanitary sewer lines.

The council discussed the proposed project.

Mrs. Maxfield questioned what this project would be for. Mr. Shellenbarger stated where the project would take place, and that it was for water mains and repairing sanitary sewer lines.

The Public Hearing was closed at 5:57 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rebecca Kochenderfer, Village Clerk Village of Millington